
ASSISTING AT ROTARY THIS WEEK 

Speaker Introduction: Jacky Akbari 

Registration:  Kim Estep 

Greeters:   Tammy Roberts/ 

Scanners:  Doug Kreulen/Laura Gould 

 

 

 
 

 

Rotary Meeting:  Monday, June 10, 2019 

 

 

Holly Sullivan 
Head of Worldwide Economic 

Development, Amazon 
 

The Amazon to Nashville Story: 
 

As Amazon announced the search 
for its HQ2 location, Nashville went 
to work on a plan to attract one of 
the largest companies in the 
country.  Holly Sullivan, a Nashville 
native, led the search that resulted 

in the largest jobs announcement in Tennessee history. Join 
us to hear why Amazon chose Nashville for its 5,000-
employee Operations Center of Excellence and an update 
from Sullivan on plans as Amazon enters the market.  
 
 

 
New Member Proposals:  The following applicants have moved through 
the application process and been approved for publication and 
consideration by the general membership.  If no objections are filed in 
writing within 10 days, the applicants shall be declared elected to 
membership.  Until notified by the Rotary Office, the applicants HAVE 
NOT completed the membership process. 
 
Russell Welty    Michelle Lewis, Tax Director 
Retired     PwC 
Sponsor:  Charles Dunn   Sponsor: Lisa Ferrelli 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

HAPPENING AT ROTARY: 
 

Jun 10 ROTARY: Holly Sullivan, Head of 
WW Economic Development at 
Amazon Public Policy 

 
Jun 14 Project CURE, 1-3 pm, 2300 Clifton 

Avenue 
 
Jun 17 ROTARY:  Malcolm Turner, Athletic 

Director, Vanderbilt University 
 
Jun 18 ROTARY AFTER HOURS:  Bar 

Louie, 5:30 pm to 7:00 pm, cash bar, 
drop in at any time, the club will 
provide appetizers.  

  
Jun 24  ROTARY: Janet Napolitano, 

President, University of California , 
former U.S. Secretary of Homeland 
Security from 2009 to 2013, and 
Author, “How Safe Are We: Homeland 
Security Since 9/11” 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 The Rotary Club of Nashville meets Every Monday, Noon to 1:15 p.m. at the Wildhorse Saloon, 120-2nd Avenue North 

 
SALUTE TO SUZANNE! 

 

Don’t miss your chance to toast Suzanne Buchanan 
on her retirement from the Rotary Club of Nashville 

after an incredible 31-year career! 
 

Rotary After Hours will be a Salute to Suzanne on 
Tuesday, June 18 from 5:30-7:00 p.m. at Bar Louie. 

 
Click here to RSVP!  

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0544a5ad2fa1f85-rotary10


  
 

UPDATE FROM GERMANY 
Vice President/President Elect Harry Allen traveled to 
Hamburg, Germany to represent our Club at the 2019 
Rotary International Convention. Harry is busy 
attending sessions and meeting interesting Rotarians 
from around the world, notably Mr. Claus, a member 
from Finland. 

 

 
 

HABITAT FOR HUMANITY DEDICATION 
Sharee and her family are all smiles at the dedication 
of their new home. Thank you to the Rotarians who 
participated in our Habitat for Humanity service project 
in April. Sharee’s home is beautifully landscaped 
because of your commitment to Service above Self.   
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

ROTARY CLUB OF NASHVILLE 

3401 West End Avenue, Suite 318

Nashville, TN  37203 

(615) 645-5935 

www.nashvillerotary.org 

 

 

Rotary dues and NRST Footprint Fund contributions: 
The Rotary Club of Nashville’s fiscal year ends on June 30.  Please be sure that your membership 
dues and NRST contributions are paid in full.   
 
Contact Olivia in the Rotary office at olivia@nashvillerotary.org if you have any questions. 

 

http://www.nashvillerotary.org/
mailto:olivia@nashvillerotary.org

